
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to the Market 

Brasilia, May 6th, 2024 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasília S.A. ("BRB" or "Bank"), in compliance with Resolution 
No 44 of August 23rd, 2021, of the Securities and Exchange Commission of Brazil 
("CVM"), informs its shareholders and the market that in continuity with the 

preparatory acts for the BRB share offering process ("follow-on"), viewing to expand 
its business, Banco Bradesco S/A (“Bradesco”), as a service provider to BRB, will 

become the depository financial institution for book-entry shares issued by the Bank, 
as of 05/13/2024. As of that date, services to book-entry BRB shareholders, 
previously provided by the Bank's Investor Relations department, will now be provided 

by Bradesco, through the following channels: 

• Telephone: 0800 701 1616 

• Service: Bradesco branch network nationwide 

• Website to consult statements and asset reports: 
https://documentosdigitaiscustodia.bradesco 

Shareholders with shares in custody at B3 will continue to be served normally 
by their respective securities brokers and/or custody agents, and there will be no 

interruption in the trading of the Bank's shares. 

Due to the migration process, there will be a suspension of service to 
shareholders (over-the-counter), from 05/07/2024 to 05/10/2024, in the 

procedures for consulting positions, transferring shares over-the-counter, transferring 
custody, paying pending events, updating records and registering encumbrances, 

among others. 

This change will not imply any alteration to the rights conferred on the shares, 
including dividends. Any remuneration of capital and payments will be made into the 

same current account previously indicated by each shareholder. 

BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. 

Dario Oswaldo Garcia Junior 

Chief Financial Officer, Controller, and  

Chief Investor Relations Officer 

 
Iure Cavalcante Oliveira 

Investor Relations Manager 

 

E-mail: ri@brb.com.br 

Website: http://ri.brb.com.br 
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